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1. The State Procurement Policy (SPP) sets the governance framework for Government procurement. It currently applies to departments, statutory bodies and Government Owned Corporations (GOCs). The SPP provides a framework for the conduct of procurement activities whilst advancing the Government’s priorities, and achieving value for money with probity and accountability. 
2. In late 2009, the Government released its  (the ‘Government’s Response’) which outlines a plan of action for implementing the findings of the   paper. The Response requires that amendments be made to the SPP.  Implementing these amendments has also provided an opportunity to update the SPP to include some further incremental improvements and to clarify provisions where required. 
3. Cabinet approved the adoption of the revised State Procurement Policy by Queensland Government agencies, including budget sector agencies, GOCs, statutory bodies and Special Purpose Vehicles (SPV).
4. Attachment

· Nil.
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